
Fw: Forbidden City should be forbidden period !!!!
Sophia Meng-Chhom to: Daisy Gomez 06/03/2013 07:43 AM
Cc: Anne Cramer, Janiece Roelofsen

Hi Daisy,

Here's another one for Forbidden City.

Thank you,

Sophia Meng-Chhom
Financial Management Department
City of Long Beach
Phone:   (562) 570-6649

----- Forwarded by Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB on 06/03/2013 07:43 AM -----

From: LBBIZ
To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB, 
Date: 06/03/2013 07:35 AM
Subject: Fw: Forbidden City should be forbidden period!!!!
Sent by: Juan Perez

----- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 06/03/2013 07:34 AM -----

John Fentis <jofenti@hotmail.com>

06/01/2013 08:02 AM

To "lbbiz@longbeach.gov" 
<lbbiz@longbeach.gov>, christy 
lifosjoe <visionquest59@msn.com> 

cc  
Subject Forbidden City should be forbidden 

period!!!! 

To: Erik Sund, and To Who It May Concern:
This E-mail is to officially, and strongly  protest the issuance of Entertainment
Permit for Forbidden City Resort & Casino LLC, DBA Forbidden City, 6380 E.
Pacific Coast Hwy #A, Long Beach, CA 90803.
I am a Marina Pacifica Resident who has called repeatedly to the Long Beach 
Police Department for repeated violation of noise ordinance and will 
continue to call in furtherance of my right to the quiet enjoyment of my 
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property
The loud and obtrusive music coupled with screaming, yelling, hooping 
and hollering
of drunken patrons has created great disturbance losing peace and 
sleep.  This has gone on well past 1:00 in the morning...At times I have 
felt the vibration of the bass/drum machine they use coming from 
Forbidden City, it was so loud. I have also found the glasses and left 
over lime trashed around Marina Pacifica grounds.  These people are 
intolerant of their neighbors and refuse to cooperate in an effort to 
ensure everyone's rights to the enjoyment of their property.
I therefore strongly object to the issuance of Entertainment Permit to the 
Forbidden City.  When you issue permits to those who have no respect 
for the property rights of others, you assist them in breaking the 
law......please do your job in a responsible manner and resist the 
temptation to issue a permit to those who intentionally and, without any 
remorse, break the law in an effort to increase their profits at the 
expense of others whose right are constantly violated as a result.
Thank you for your consideration.

John M. Fentis
9138 Marina Pacifica Drive N. Key 1
Long Beach, ca 90803
310 666-3032


